
LIMITED USE POLICY 
 

REFERENCE:  AR 600-85, Chapter 6, Section II 
 

1.  The Army realizes that treatment for alcohol or other drug abuse will be more 
effective if soldiers can admit to drug abuse without this important information 
being used against them. Therefore, the Limited Use Policy was developed. 
 
2. The policy applies automatically; it cannot be given or taken away. It is 
intended to assist soldiers who wish to self-refer to the ASAP (Army Substance 
Abuse Program), or those who have been referred in other ways and want 
rehabilitation. The policy does NOT protect soldiers who are attempting to avoid 
disciplinary or UCMJ action. 
 
3.  Information covered by Limited Use includes what you tell the ASAP Staff or your 
Chain of Command as part of the process of being enrolled about your past use of 
alcohol or other drugs, or your past possession of drugs for personal use. Limited 
Use covers PAST events, not events in the future. It does not cover actions related 
to alcohol or drug use such as an accident while driving under the influence. 

 
4. Administrative action is possible if your commander becomes aware of your 
use or abuse of drugs independently from the information you gave the ASAP 
Staff. 
 
5. Limited Use is a legal policy. If you have any questions that cannot be 
resolved by the ASAP Staff or your Chain of Command, then you should consult 
with the JAG Office. 
 
Please sign below to show you have read and understand this document. 

 
 

________________________________________________________________ 
Patient’s Signature           Date 
 
 

               RECORDS MAINTAINED AT:  ASAP POMAHC   
NAME:   
RANK:                                        UNIT:   
SSN:                                            DOB:  

 


